
 

West Lothian Council                                                         

   

 

 

 

  

 

Ladywell East 

 Livingston 

EH54 6DR 

Tel:  01506 442172 

e-mail:   cedarbank@westlothian.org.uk 

 
NK            18

th
 April, 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Chess Competition at Airdrie Sunday 29/4/2018 

 

 

Please find attached details of the forthcoming Chess Competition for schools at Airdrie, on Sunday the 29
th

 

of April 2018.   

 

All students of Cedarbank School (including both Annexes) are invited.  Students can enter the competition 

by following the instructions on the flyer or by letting me know and I will e-mail the organisers with the 

names of any Cedarbank students intending to take part. 

 

Students who attend will need to be accompanied by a parent or carer and arrange their own transport. The 

event is organised solely by Hamilton Junior Chess Club.  However, I will be there to act as a reference 

point and support for our own Cedarbank student chess players on the day. 

 

If you would like any further information then please feel free to contact me at the school. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Nick Killane 

Teacher 

Cedarbank School 

 

 
I would/I would not like my son/daughter to take part in the Chess Competition taking place on Sunday 
29th April, 2018. 
 
 
 
Pupil’s Name__________________________ Parent/carer signature_______________________________ 


